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Jim: 
 
In response to your fax received on 7/28/96: 
 
1.  We are still working on the witness list for L.A. 
 
2.  The Board has acknowledged receipt of John Armstrong’s letters.  His area of interest is 
being actively followed-up on by the staff.  As you are aware, we have many different leads on 
records that we are trying to handle effectively.  I am confident that there will be a conversation 
with him and a member of the staff on his work at some point.  Thus, it would not be essential 
that he testify in L.A.  I have had conversations with Jeremy Gunn and others on the staff about 
Oswald’s background and Armstrong’s work, so I know it is “on the radar screen.” 
 
3.  I thought you would be interested in this Dave Snyder article on Clay Shaw’s papers.  We 
intend to pursue.  If you have any thoughts, please let me know. 
 
Tom 


